
 
 

 
 

 
 

June 20, 2001 

 
 

 
 
To the Honorable 

     Common Council 
City of Milwaukee 

 
Dear Council Members: 
 

  Please accept for introduction at your regular meeting of Tuesday, July 17, 
2001 the following resolution: 

 
“Resolution appropriating $8,599.69 from the Common 
Council Contingent Fund for the purpose of paying the 1992 

Annual Payment to DNR.”  
 

  Your cooperation in the introduction of this resolution is appreciated.  If 
there should be any questions, please feel free to contact this office.  
 

       Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

W. MARTIN MORICS 

       Comptroller 
WMM:CDK:cdk 
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